
         

 
 

  

 

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/210        Date: 29.01.2025 

From Principal’s desk… 

Sub: Important Update - Changes in Periodic Test (PT) Schedule 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

After several discussions with parents and considering valuable recommendations, we are 

implementing a change in the schedule for Periodic Tests (PTs) to enhance students’ learning 

experience. 

Previously, PTs were conducted every Monday. However, moving forward, PTs will be 

conducted within a specified window period—three times a week on Sunday, Tuesday, and 

Thursday. This change aims to: 

• Provide better time management flexibility for students. 

• Enhance focus and preparedness during the PT window. 

• Ensure a structured assessment pattern for better academic performance. 

This revised schedule will be applicable for all grades from Grade 1 to 12, starting from the 

upcoming PTs. The updated datasheet for respective grades will be shared soon. 

We appreciate your continuous feedback in helping us implement the best practices for 

fostering a better learning environment for our students.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 
 

 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 

 


